
  

  

 

 

 

  

    

    

    

    

  

  

   

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

    

Due to popular demand we have added an 

extra open morning in December. 

Book to come and look round our lovely, 

nurturing school. 
Thursday 7th December 2023, 10am – 10.45am 

Wednesday 10th January 2024, 2pm – 2.45pm 



 

 


